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Expanding New Hampshire’s Electrical Resources 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Kevin Avard (R-Nashua) released the following statement on the passage 
of Senate Bill 54: 
 
“Granite State families have struggled with high electricity costs over the last two years, so it’s 
important we continue to expand energy options with an all of the above approach,” stated Senator 
Avard.  
 
“Senate Bill 54-FN requires more diverse and long-term options by electric distribution utilities for 
providing default energy service to customers in purchased power agreements as directed by the public 
utilities commission.” 
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